
Hospital Officer’s Bulletin – August, 2022  

  

The Grand Rapids Home recently presented me with a 15 year pin, in recognition for the time I 

have volunteered at that facility.  I have enjoyed every minute of it.    

  

The new Home is beautiful and has many amenities.  I'm excited for those who are housed at 

Jacobetti that they will have the same, and look forward to visiting the new home in Chesterfield. 

It will be an exciting year for me.  

  

Leora Williamson, Hospital Officer 

  


